
 

You’re invited to an Open House 
The Sunrise Powerlink Fire Mitigation Group (SPFMG) invites 
you to a public open house where you can learn more about the 
Year 2024 Sunrise Powerlink Fire Mitigation Grants Program.   

Meeting information details: 

 

Wednesday, January 24 
6:00 – 7:30 PM 

Alpine Community Center 
1830 Alpine Blvd 
Alpine, CA  91901 

The meeting is an open house format.  Please come anytime between 
6:00 and 7:30 pm. No RSVP is required. 

 

Members of our team will be available to discuss grant program details and 
answer questions. 

For more information about the Sunrise Powerlink Fire Mitigation Grants 
Program visit our website: https://www.sunrisepowerlinkgrants.com/2024 

Or Call  619-722-7512 
 

 

 

   

 

Sunrise Powerlink 
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Open House YEAR  2024 

As part of the approval of the Sunrise Powerlink transmission line, the Sunrise Powerlink Fire Mitigation 

Group (SPFMG) was formed and consists of six federal, state or local fire agencies.   

San Diego Gas and Electric (SDG&E) is a nonvoting member and funds the program. 
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